
Dr. Brian Hayden 
Simon Fraser University 
Dept. or Archaeology 
Eklrnaby, 2 , B.C., Canada 

Dear Brian: 

Rt. l, Box 210 
Kimberly,Idaho 8JJ41 

June 18, 1975 

Pl.ease excuse the tardy reply to your recent letter regarding the 
1976 Fall conference on lithic technology, 

I will be happy to attend the oonferenoe and will act as consultant 
and advisor and help in any way I can, My schedule will not permit 
my giving a paper, but will be able to show flintknapping films if 
they are requested. 

One suggestion - Dr. Irwin Ravener, Western Michigan University , 
Dalamazoo, Mich 49001 is planning a lithic technology conference on 
the order of the Les ]trzies conference or 1964 and this is in the 
offing for the taut of 1976. W:>uld suggest that you contact him 
i n regard to dates so that the two sessions will not oonfiot, as I 
note many of t he pa~tioipants are the same, 

Both of these sessions are much neected and hope to attend both. Lithia 
technology i s going a little too fast and I think we need to reassess 
our experiments and results. 

Muoh success with your plans and hope to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Don E. Crabtree 

encl. 


